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The Honorable Raul Ruiz 
United States House of Representatives 
1319 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Fax: (202) 225-1238 

Dear Congressman Ruiz: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Veterans Access to Speedy Review 
Act" (H.R. 732), which requires the Board of Veterans' Appeals (BVA) to schedule a veterans' 
appeal hearing at the earliest possible date, and whether to provide the hearing; at its primary 
location or at another Department of Veterans Affairs facility, and through the use of 
videoconferencing or by an appellant's personal appearance. 

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue. The FRA point of contact is 
Ben Young, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at benjanliny@fra.org. 

Sincerely, 

Lfl~J~ 
THOMAS J. SNEE 

National Executive Director 
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